
 
 

DEL REY HOMEOWNERS AND NEIGHBORS ASSOCIATION 
 

April 5, 2010 
 
 

Re:  Wireless Telecommunications Ordinance 
City Council File No. 08-2440 
 
 
The Del Rey Homeowners and Neighbors Association respectfully recommends, 

with the City Attorney's guidance and consistent with his recommendations, that the City 

of Los Angeles enact a comprehensive new ordinance with clear and consistent standards 

and procedures regulating all wireless telecommunications facility in the City, 

authorizing regulation of aesthetics and providing protection to communities and 

residential neighborhoods to the full extent of the law.  

Very truly yours, 

Del Rey Homeowners & Neighbors Association 
 
 
 
By Elizabeth Zamora 
President 
 

cc: (via email)  
councilmember.rosendahl@lacity.org 
councilmember.huizar@lacity.org 
councilmember.smith@lacity.org 
councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org 
adam.lid@lacity.org (legislative assistant to the City Council's Public Works Committee) 
councilmember.hahn@lacity.org 
info@pprainc.org (Christina Spitz) 
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